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Attention: Atty. Vicente Graciano P. Felizmenio, Jr. 
  Director 
 
Re:  Request for Extension to File the 2019 Annual Report  

of Apollo Global Capital, Inc. (the “Corporation”) 
 
 
Pursuant to SEC Memorandum Circular No. 5 Series of 2020, we write to respectfully request 
that the due date for the filing of the Corporation’s Annual Report (SEC 17-A) and its consolidated 
financial statements as at and for the year ended December 31, 2019, be extended until June 30, 
2020. 
 
In light of the implementation of the enhanced community quarantine due to COVID-19, many of 
our employees, including those who are responsible for preparing and filing the aforementioned 
report, are now confined in their homes for a certain period. This has caused difficulties, especially 
in the effective and efficient coordination and communication within our team, as well as our 
external auditors who are likewise on a work-from-home arrangement until the enhanced 
community quarantine is lifted. 
 
We are looking forward for your favorable response on this request especially in this trying and 
difficult time. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Apollo Global Capital, Inc. 
By: 
 
 
 
Vittorio Paulo P. Lim 
President 

 


